
4th March 2022

CAN YOU HELP?
Dear Parents and Carers,

Our topic for PSHE this term is ‘Healthy Me’ and we would really like to enrich the children’s
learning by having some visitors come into school to help us learn how to look after our bodies. If
your job involves any aspect of health, keeping fit or eating the right foods, we would really love to
hear from you?

In return for sharing your time, we would be happy to send out any leaflets and advertise your
business on social media.

Do you work in health, sport,nutrition or medicine?
Would you be willing to come in and talk to a class of children about how to look after their body?

Do you work in the food sector?
Would you be willing to demonstrate making a healthy snack for the children?

Do you work in a dental practice?
Would you like to speak to the children about looking after their teeth?

We would love to hear from nurses,doctors, physiotherapists, dental hygienists, dentists, chefs,
nutritionists, dieticians etc so please get in touch.

Please email office@midsomernortonprimary.co.uk or phone  01761 412289 and we will get back
to you as soon as we can.

Thank you for your continued support.

Best wishes,

Norma Forster
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